
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 1/19/2012 10:27:20 AM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Information for Steve St. Marie 

Paul

Steve St. Marie asked Brian yesterday about a question that Senator Alquist asked at the confirmation hearing 
having to do with lack of supply at fire hydrants in San Bruno.

Would you mind passing on this information to him in response? It's the transcript from the second day of the 
public hearing at NTSB, which you no doubt remember well. On page 406 the SB fire chief talks about the 
broken water line and lack of water and the need to bring in water tenders.

Thanks!
Laura
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